
PARENT TALENT SURVEY

Return to:

_________________________________ _________________
    (4-H Club or Group) (Date)

Dear 4-H Parents:

Welcome to the 4-H family! 4-H is a family program and you play an important role in helping 4-H
learning take place. You are encouraged to share your talents and interests so the best possible program can be
developed for your child.

Leaders are always very busy with program arrangements, meetings, and activity planning. Parents have
many skills, which can help. You may not be able to help on a full-time basis; however, the contribution that
you can make is valuable and needed. To help discover ways you may give assistance, please answer the
following questions as completely as possible.

1.  What are your hobbies? ___________________________________________________________________

2. Is there something about  your job, business, or profession that would be of interest to 4-H participants?
_______________________________________________________________________________________

3. Would you be willing to assist as ( ) assistant club leader, ( ) project leader (teaching a specific skill to a
small group)?

4. What experience in 4-H do you have? _______________________________________________________ 
_________________________________________________________________________________________

5.   Please check the categories you would be willing to assist with:

Program Assistance:
 
____ Assist with project instruction
____ Provide help for my child at home
____ Provide transportation or  join carpool
____ I have a truck
____ Meeting space
____ Access  to cottage or  camping facility
____ Can  make contacts for special trips or

activities
____ Can help with club record  keeping
____ Can  assume  telephone responsibilities
____ Can  provide refreshments
 

Additional Support for my child:

_____ I will urge to attend meetings and  provide
transportation.

____ I will make sure leader is contacted if child
cannot attend meeting.

Other ways I can help:


